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I am completely against the proposal to place solar panels at this site. This is agricultural land
that should be in food production. I have nothing against solar panels but they should be placed
on south facing roofs of houses, industrial buildings and farm buildings. There are thousands of
acres of roofs that could be utilised in this way.


